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The City of Santa Barbara, California
P.O. Drawer P-P, Sartta Barbara, Ca 93101 (s05) 963-0611

David T. ShiA'man
Mayor

June 7, 1979

Mr. Joseph M. Hendrie, Chairman
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

1

Dear Mr. Hendrie:

Barbara Cali
. Thss letter is to inform you that the City Council of th C t

alifornsa, at its regular meeting of June 5, X979, took action
e l y of Santa

to endorse and indicate its concurrence with
e ay , 9, s'gne y o vid Yager, Cha' o o Super i ors,

an a ar ara. Chairman Yager's letter requests that the Nucl
Regulatory Conmission require an adequate Emergency Res onse Plan
Barbara County in conjunction with th D ble la o Canyon Nuclear Power Plant.

We urge your prompt attention to this matter and trust that this im orta
subject will be dealt with in the very near future.

Sincer

David hi ffman
Mayor

cc: B d of Sup visors
nvironmental Defense Center

Ci ty Administrator/Cl erk
City Council
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